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Council Updates 
If you have a complaint or concern that needs to be addressed by council– please put in writing and for-

ward to the Town Office.  All New correspondence will be tabled at the next council meeting.  Next Coun-

cil meeting  March 2 & 16 
 

House Numbers 
Please put visible house numbers on the front of your house or garage, as this is a large 

concern for emergency services. 

 

Licenses  
All Dog and Cat Licenses are now PAST due! Please call us so we can help you make arrangements to 

pay if you can’t come in during business hours. 

Pickle ball court 
Featured business of the Month 

Royal Care Guardian Compounding  

Pharmacy 

 

Manage your 

Meds anytime 

Anywhere.  

 All your prescription fills and 
refills in one place 

 

1. Download the app. 

2. Create your profile and select 
your pharmacy. 

3. Talk to your pharmacist to com-
plete your set up. 

 



 

 

Mundare Fire & Rescue 
Please put House numbers in a visible loca-

tion on your house, as this has been an issue 

with recent emergencies .   
 

 

Mundare Senior Citizens Club– Annual 

board meeting is postponed to a later un-

known date as per Alberta government regu-

lations 
 

Ukrainian Catholic Women’s League 
The UCWLC, Mundare Branch, recently cele-

brated it’s 75th anniversary year.  While the 

pandemic has put a halt to League activities, 

notably our perogy sales, the club is still  ac-

tive and looking forward to resuming busi-

ness when conditions allow.  To this end, 

members are reminded that 2021 member-

ships ($20.00) are due and should be remit-

ted to Sylvia Zacharkiw (treasurer) by the end 

of February 

 

Mundare Pub– New Items on our menu 

consist of onion rings, , or many other items 

from our menu are still available. Please call 

(780)764-2043 to order 
Communities in Bloom– This month 

brings us closer to spring!! YAAY! Planning for 

the season will be on the agenda at the next 

meeting on Monday, March 15, 2021 at 1:00 

pm in the Town Civic Centre meeting Room. 

 

Mary Immaculate Auxiliary 1971-2021 
 Mary Immaculate Auxiliary is proud to be cel-

ebrating it’s 50 Anniversary this year!  

 

Although 2021 promises to present many 

challenges, Auxilians will draw upon their pos-

itivity, strength and determination to over-

come what the year may unfold. 

At time of printing, the Auxiliary is not meeting 

in person nor is the Care Centre open to vol-

unteers but, members continue to work on 
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What’s new 

various projects from home.  

 

January 2021 began with New Year’s greeting cards 

delivered to the Care Centre residents in addition to 

phone calls and texts where appropriate.  For the 

residents, watching Chickadees feast at the new 

bird feeder brightens even the dreariest of winter 

days. And , February 14th was just a little more fes-

tive with the arrival of Valentine’s Day cards, choco-

late's and pastries.  Plans to surprise the residents 

for St. Patrick’s Day, for Easter and just for fun, are 

in the works.   

 

Auxilians look forward to resuming volunteer activi-

ties, meeting with their fellow members and, of 

course, joining in as the community revitalizes in 

person events.  Until then, be well, keep safe.  We 

hope to see you soon!!! 

 

Do you Need a ride? 
Do you need a ride for Doctors Appoint-

ments or to get groceries? Call Carol 

Lastchuk at (780)632-9418  
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$10 for adults, $7 for seniors (65 and older), $25 for 
family membership, $5 for children 6-12 years of age 
Curbside Pickup: 
 Curbside pickup is available on the table near the 
ATB, Monday to Friday, during the hours of 9-5 
Monday to Friday. Patrons will be notified by tele-
phone when they have an item for pickup. 

Books can be dropped off in the Book return bin 
located near the library entrance (inside at the back 
of the Town of Mundare Building) 
 

2021 Canada Reads Finalist books are available: 
Butter Honey Pig Bread-Francesca Ekwuyai 
Hench-Natalie Zina Walschots 
Jonny Appleseed-Joshua Whitehead 
Two trees Make a forest– Jessica J. Lee 
Midnight Bargain-C.L. Polk 

 

Sorry Computers are not available at this time. 
Evelyn Henke ,Library Manager 
Mundare Municipal Public Library 

THE MUNDARE MUNICIPAL PUBLIC LIBRARY 
WILL REMAIN CLOSED TO THE PUBLIC 
 
Up to date information will be posted on the 
front door of the Mundare Town Office building, 
and on the bulletin boards near the library en-
trance. 
Librarian will be on site Tuesdays and Thurs-
days 10:00am-4:00pm. 
 
Ordering items while the library is closed can be 
done by: 

• Library website 
www.mundarelibrary.ab.ca 

• Telephone (780)764-3929 and ask for the 
library 

• E-mail: librarian@mundarelibrary.ab.ca 

• Or by TRAC 
 

Library Card Renewals 

5128 50 Street, 

Mundare,  AB  T0B 3H0 

Phone: 780-764-3929 

Fax: 780-764-2003 

E-mail: reception@mundare.ca

L i b r a r y  n e w s  

WE ARE ON THE  
WEB 

WWW.MUNDARE.CA 
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Mundare School     

The cold and tight grasp of winter is slowly starting to ease, and 
everyone is looking forward to spending more time outside! Our 
students took advantage of the cooler weather in February and kept 
working diligently on their personal learning goals. We are so im-
pressed with the strides they continue to make in literacy skills. It is 
so encouraging to see how many families have rediscovered to joy 
of reading during this pandemic. Successful students all have a love 
of reading and we encourage students to read each night, as part of 
their family routine. 

 Last week, students and staff demonstrated their support of anti-
bullying by wearing pink and we even spotted a few parents wear-
ing pink in the community! Thank you, parents, for completing the 
fees survey. Your feedback continues to assist with guiding the deci-
sion making at the school. Special thanks go out to our community 
partner - Servus - for their very timely donation of new hats and 
mitts.  Thank you for demonstrating kindness and leadership in 
Mundare. St. Patrick's day is coming soon so don't forget to locate 
something green to wear that day! Have a great month ahead! 

 

William Korec, M. Ed. 
Principal 


